

CITY OF MERIDEN Board of Assessment Appeals

142 East Main Street Meriden, CT 06450 (203) 630-4065

The September meeting of

City of Meriden Board of Assessment Appeals
will be held
Saturday, September 25, 2021
10:00 a.m.
Meriden Public Library,
105 Miller Street Meriden, CT.

The sole purpose of this meeting is to hear appeals related to the assessment of Motor Vehicles on the October 1, 2020 Grand List only.

Anyone attending these hearings will be required to wear facemasks and maintain appropriate physical distance.

Hearings will be heard in the order you arrive.
Upon arrival, you will be supplied a numbered application to complete and return.

Once you have handed in the completed application you will return to your vehicle and wait for the hearing officer.

If you will be providing documentation to support a reduction, please bring a copy, as all documents will be retained.

Documents presented via a digital format will not be considered.

